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It has been over a year since my grandson has been able
to visit with his father who works in another country.
Thankfully, Kenji and his dad continue to meet online
twice a week and enjoy discussing everyday activities
and plans for the future. As summer is soon upon us,
Kenji’s dad is in the process of relocating his business
contract to live near his son and family. This change is
heartwarming and full of wonderful future shared
adventures.

It is helpful that Kenji and his dad continue to build
on a history of long-distance Facetime visits. For
example, when Kenji was a preschooler, he needed prompts
to help him talk with his dad. We would build a Lego
project to share with dad and collect thoughtful art
projects to discuss with dad. As Kenji became older, he
would build a Lego project with his dad while talking
with him on the phone. Sometimes, dad and son would
build the same project at the same time in two different
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countries. Now Kenji is a second-grade student and he is
able to carry a thought-provoking discussion with dad.
They talk about important topics in each of their lives.
For example, they discuss the differences of weather,
schooling, and daily activities in two different
cultural communities. Regardless of the topic, both dad
and son are bound together with their love and
commitment to each other from afar.

May each of us value the little child within us as we
play with our children!

Joyce
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